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Hello,

Please see attached letter to. the Pima County Boatd of Supetvisots in suppott of Anakarina Rodriguez for the LD9
State House appointment during their December 7th meeting.

Thank you,
Claire Knipe
Arizona List Political Director




Letter of Support for the Appointment of Anakarina Rodriguez to the Arizona House of
Representatives for Legislative District 9

We at Arizona List would like to voice our support for the appointment of Anabkarina Rodriguez to
represent the constituents of Legislative District 9 in the State House. Arizona List was founded in 2004
by a group of Arizona women determined to make significant change in their communities by electing pro-

choice, Democratic women.

Anakarina Rodriguez is an orrganizer with a strong passion for registering people to vote and

ensuring immigrants have a fair and just pathway to citizenship. Her experience speaks to her
commitment to Democratic values and>fair representation She holds a Bachelor's Degree from Arizona
State University in Social Work and throughout her organizing career she has had a wide range of
experience from leading constituent services, running campaigns, founding Latinos for Parks, and
currently works as Arizona’s Civic Engagement Program Manager for National Domestic Workers Alliance

and Care in Action.

Anakarina’s wide breadth of experience would make her a worthy appointment to represent the people of
Legislative District 9. As the‘only woman being considered for appointment in the district, it is critical that
we continue to advocate for fair representation in our State Legislature and have voices that support the’
issues that impact the women of Arizona. We strongly urge the Board of Supervisors to vote in support of
Anakarina Rodriuguez on Tuesday November 7th's Board of Supervisor meeting to serve in Legislative
District 9. '




